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8 November 2023 

 

For the attention of the Parent/Carer 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Additional staff training day – 1 December 2023 

 

In order to support the ongoing development of the school’s SEND provision here at 

Campion School, the Governing Body have granted the school an additional training day 

(Inset Day) on Friday, 1st December 2023.  

 

This means that students will be asked to continue with their Epraise homework at home. All 

students should return to school on site on Monday, 4th December for 8.40am as usual.  

 

I do apologise for any inconvenience that this may cause. If you have any queries about these 

arrangements, then please do not hesitate to contact the school. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support. 
  
Yours sincerely 

 
JASSA PANESAR 

Headteacher 
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